
From: Stirling, Bryan
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Card, Rachel <RachelCard@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/9/2013 11:44:54 AM
Subject: FW: Michigan Cyber Range

Attachments: MichiganCyberRangeClassOfferings.pdf
Cyber Range Letter South Carolina.docx

FYI.
 
From: Muchmore, Dennis (GOV) [mailto:muchmored@michigan.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2013 11:41 AM

To: Stirling, Bryan

Cc: Wisniewski, Wendy (GOV)

Subject: Michigan Cyber Range
 
Good morning.  
 
Attached is a cover letter and backgrounder regarding an opportunity that Governor Snyder would like to offer your 
administration relating to cyber security.  Both he and fellow co-chair Gov. O’Malley take their responsibilities for the 
NGA Cyber Committee very seriously and have pledged to assist their fellow Governors in anticipating and preventing 
cyber security breaches.  Michigan has developed a cyber-range which your administration’s IT experts are welcome 
to use to help protect the country from these pernicious and continuing attacks on our intellectual property.  Testing 
protocols will allow you to increase awareness and assist your CIO in avoiding these unfortunate events.
 
Please see the attached letter and backgrounder for further information.  Feel free to call if there are questions that 
we can answer.  David Behen, our CIO, is more than willing to share our range and assist any Governor in the country 
in this effort.
 
I look forward to seeing you at the next NGA event.
 
 
Dennis C. Muchmore
Chief of Staff
Governor Rick Snyder, Michigan
517-241-5601
 
 

mailto:Stirling,%20Bryan
mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
mailto:JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
mailto:RachelCard@gov.sc.gov

